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Mass Schedule 

Weekdays........................... 6:45 a.m. 

Saturday  ................................. 8 a.m. 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday .................................. 5 p.m. 

Sunday . 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.,.5:30 p.m. 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday-Friday ...... 7:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
 

Anointing/Emergency (after hours) 

Please call 763-233-0259 for assistance. 

Nursery 
Available on Sundays at 8:30/10:30 a.m.  

 

 

 

155 County Road 24 ●  Wayzata, MN 55391  ● 763-473-7901 ●  Fax: 763-745-3488 ●  www.hnoj.org 

April 22, 2018  •   4th Sunday of Easter 

Adoration Chapel Hours 
Open 24 hours / 7 days a week 
For more information contact  
Frank Renshaw at 763-745-3484 
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MOPS and MOMSNext are hosting a spring women’s retreat on 
May 5 at HNOJ. All women of the community are welcome to 
attend. Come for fellowship and time to learn and reflect on God's 
special calling to you as a woman. The retreat runs from 9 a.m. to 
1:30 p.m. A light breakfast and lunch will be served. 
 

When:    May 5, 9 a.m. -1:30 p.m. 
Where:  Holy Name of Jesus—Emmaus ABCD 
Who:      Any woman in the parish, sponsored by MOPS & 

MOMSNext. 
Cost:      $30 
Includes:  Breakfast & lunch •  talks by the Sisters from Pro 

Ecclesia Sancta, a religious order focused on serving 
Catholic families • prayer with Fr. Bryce Evans 

Registration:  hnoj.weshareonline.org/MOPSSpringEvent 
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Ladies in Faithful Fellowship Together is a monthly 
gathering of women who share, support and pray with 
each other. Our time will begin in fellowship over wine and 
small appetizers and sweets, move into a sharing of 
faithful witness and/or small group sharing and end in 
prayer. We meet on the fourth Tuesday of each month at 
7:30 p.m. at HNOJ. We usually meet in Emmaus ABCD.  
 

We invite you to join us for the next meeting on April 24.  
No need to sign up or dress up. Come as you are. 
 

If you are interested but have not been able to attend a 
previous LIFFT evening, please email Chris at 
ckostelc@hnoj.org so we can add you to the email list for 
future communications. 
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Dear Friends at Holy Name, 
 

I want to thank you on behalf of all of the children at Mary’s 
Place for your donations of the Easter Baskets. I wish you 
could have seen the smiles on their faces as they received 
them.  What a difference you made in the life of these 
kids!  They had a lot of fun with the toys that were included in 
each basket and they shared candy with each other as well.   
 

I want you to know that I am so grateful for your support 
throughout the years.  It has meant a lot to me personally 
and has contributed to the well being of many people.  You 
have not forgotten the poor.  God bless your generous and 
loving hearts.  
 

I remain yours in Christ, 
 

Mary Jo Copeland 
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Are you looking for a summer job?  HNOJ is hiring a 
Temporary Maintenance Assistant for the summer months 
to assist with light grounds keeping duties.  This position is 
24 hours per week with a possibility of up to 30 hours per 
week. If interested, email your cover letter and resume to 
Michele Kirchoff, HR Coordinator at mkirchoff@hnoj.org by 
April 23.  Qualified applicants must be 18 years of age or 
older, able to lift 70 pounds and able to efficiently operate 
lawn care equipment. 
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The Senior Committee has planned the following events.  
Mark your calendars and plan to join us for some fun 
fellowship. Contact Karen Hayes at 763-476-8921. 
 

Every Monday is Bible Study at 10 a.m. with Chris Kostelc  
 

Wednesday, May 16: Attend “Guys and Dolls” play at 
the OLD LOG Theater, 1 to 3 p.m. Cost of tickets is 
$25. We will car pool from HNOJ. Please sign up at 
the front desk. 
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Holy Name of Jesus Women!  Come sing in the next 
Parish Women’s Choir for 10:30 a.m. Mass on Sunday, 
April 29!  Like previous women’s choral weekends, this is a 
unique opportunity to experience the special joy that 
comes with making music together, and you will get to 
know more outstanding women from our parish.   
 

We will be rehearsing for this Mass on Tuesday, April 24, 
and/or Wednesday, April 25, at 7 p.m. in the HNOJ Music 
Room.  We will also be sending out sound files to help you 
learn the music, so there’s no excuse not to join in the 
fun!  Everyone’s welcome!  Please contact Judy Hodgson, 
Director of Music, to sign up to participate in this wonderful 
event at jhodgson@hnoj.org or 763-473-7901. 
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Mark your calendar for Sunday, May 6. Youth traveling to 
the Casa Santa Ana orphanage (a home in the Nuestros 
Pequeños Hermanos system of orphanages) will be 
serving up tacos after the 5:30 p.m. Mass.  Proceeds from 
the NPH fundraisers directly benefit Casa Santa Ana. 
 

More information on this annual NPH service trip can be 
found at www.hnoj.org/nph. Stay tuned for more 
opportunities to support “Our Little Brothers and Sisters!” 
 

For more information, contact Karen Richelsen at  
612-730-7669 or karen.richelsen1@gmail.com. 
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Scripture of the Week 
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Steubenville is a weekend long Catholic Youth Conference 
for 8th – 12th grade students. Music, speakers, entertainment, 
small groups, Eucharistic Adoration and more. It’s kind of like 
a weekend music festival combined with some of the best 
speakers you’ve ever heard. Steubenville never disappoints, 
it’s always alive, high-energy and inspirational. Steubenville 
is quick, but the impact is deep.  The cost is $300 ($275 if 
registered by April 30). Register by May 13 at www.hnoj.org/
steubenville.  
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Wouldn’t you like to get away? To RETREAT is to step back, 
take a break and disengage from the urgent in order to focus 
on the important. Mount Olivet Retreat Center is nestled in 
150 acres of rolling Minnesota prairie and woods. The retreat 
house is the perfect balance of quiet, beauty and sacred 
space which will allow for God to move wonderfully during our 
retreat. Our retreat theme will be “What must I do?” Through 
scripture, silence, good conversation, powerful prayer and a 
little social time, we will reflect on the how our faith comforts 
and challenges us at each stage of life. 
 

When: 10 a.m. Saturday, May 19 - 11 a.m. Sunday,               
May 20. 
Where: Mt Olivet Retreat House, Farmingtion, MN. 
What: Two-day retreat for adults. 
Cost: $95 - includes lodging, food, retreat materials and 
programming. 
Due: April 27 - spots are extremely limited. Please register as 
soon as possible. 
Questions: email Chris Kostelc at ckostelc@hnoj.org. 

�

We are children of God. What a wonderful gift we have 
been given in our Baptism that we have been made 
children of God!  
 

Jesus, help us to live and live and behave as children of 
God ought to live and behave. �

Sunday, April 22  
KC Tootsie Roll Sale After Weekend Liturgies  
CREW Spring Retreat - Off Campus  
8:30 a.m.  Sunday School  
9:00 a.m.  Elementary Faith Formation (Gr. 1-5)  
9:30 a.m.  Special Needs Bible Study 
10:30 a.m. Sunday School  
 

Monday, April 23  
7:15 a.m.  Prayer-Study Group  
10:00 a.m.  Senior Bible Study  
5:30 p.m.  Men's Community Bible Study -  
  Leader Meeting  
7:00 p.m.   HN Knitters  
7:00 p.m. Lector Rehearsal  
7:00 p.m. Men's Community Bible Study  
 

Tuesday, April 24  
10:00 a.m. Women's Bible Study - KH  
6:00 p.m. State of the School 
6:30 p.m. RCIA  
7:00 p.m. Praise Choir Practice  
7:30 p.m. LIFFT   
 

Wednesday, April 25  
9:00 a.m. School Mass, Nursery Available in  
  Emmaus 2  
9:15 a.m. MOPS Leadership  
10:00 a.m. Women's Wisdom, Nursery in  
  Emmaus 2  
4:15 p.m. FF Open Gym until 4:45 p.m.  
4:45 p.m. Grades 1-5 Faith Formation  
5:15 p.m. Fine Dining ends 6:45 p.m. -  
  Chicken Tenders  
5:45 p.m. Middle School CREW  
5:45 p.m. Parish Children's Choir Practice  
6:15 p.m.  Grades 1-5 Faith Formation  
7:00 p.m. Adult Choir Practice  
  
Thursday, April 26  
7:15 a.m. Deacon Joe Bible Study  
7:15 a.m. P. Serreyn Bible Study  
9:15 a.m. MOMSNext  
5:00 p.m. 1st Eucharist Rehearsal  
6:00 p.m. Handbell Choir Practice  
7:00 p.m. Young Moms Small Group  
7:00 p.m.  Bible Study - M.L.  
7:30 p.m. Contemporary Choir  
7:30 p.m.  Floor Hockey  
8:00 p.m. Young Women's Small Group  
 

Friday, April 27  
7:15 a.m. Finance Council  
7:15 a.m. Serra Club  
9:30 a.m. Women's Bible Study - MOPS Moms  
 

Saturday, April 28  
1st Eucharist at 5 p.m. Mass  
 

Sunday, April 29  
1st Eucharist during 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. Masses  
8:30 a.m.  Sunday School  
9:00 a.m.  Elementary Faith Formation (Gr. 1-5)  
10:30 a.m. Sunday School  
7:00 p.m. SH CREW  

“Beloved: See what love the 
Father has bestowed on us that 
we may be called the children of 

God. Yet so we are."   
(1 Jn 3:1) 
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The road to healing is full of challenges for those 
grieving the loss of a loved one. If you or someone you 
know is traveling this road, the West Suburban Grief 
Coalition is there to offer support.   From March through 
May, the meetings will be from 4:30 to 6 p.m. at Mt. 
Olivet Lutheran Church of Plymouth, located at 12235 
Old Rockford Road, Plymouth. More information can be 
found at westsuburbangriefmn.org. 
  

Upcoming meetings and topic: 
   

April 26: “Grief & Downsizing,” Marcie Spears 
May 3: “Moving Forward,” Susan Obremski 
May 10: “The Transformative Nature of Grief,”              
 Paul Johnson 
May 17: “The Characteristic of Grief,” Paul Johnson�
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Interfaith Outreach is looking for volunteers – can you help? 
Find fulfilling and fun opportunities to give back. 
 

• Deliver Snacks to Afterschool Programs – Help 
students focus on academics by delivering snacks to 
afterschool programing. Volunteers needed to deliver 
pre-packaged snack bags in driver-owned vehicle from 
Interfaith Outreach to afterschool programs held in 
Orono and Plymouth. Some heavy lifting  (up to 20 
lbs.) required. One hour every other week, weekday 
mornings and afternoons. Flexible schedule. 

 

• Sort Incoming Donations at Resale Select – Accept and 
sort incoming clothing, shoes, accessories and 
household items. Hang and size clothing in preparation 
for merchandise pricing. Middle school students 
welcome with an adult. Morning and afternoon shifts 
available, Tuesday-Saturday. 

 

• Pick up Donations for the Food Shelf – Help gather and 
load up donations from local retailers to be transported 
back to the food shelf. Heavy lifting required (40-50 
lbs). 1x/week, weekday mornings. Immediate need for 
Wednesday, Thursday or Friday morning drivers. 
 

Interested in volunteering? Contact Najmo at 
nyusuf@iocp.org or 763-489-7505. For more information 
on all of our volunteer opportunities, visit iocp.org/
volunteer.�
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Spring is (almost) here! The much anticipated Interfaith 
Outreach Plant Sale offers a fantastic selection of 
perennials, annuals, heirloom veggies and quality garden 
items. Due to the snow, Interfaith Outreach has moved its 
annual plant sale back one week to May 19. Proceeds 
benefit Interfaith Outreach. More info at iocp.org/plantsale. 
 

• DONATE – Have empty pots to donate (especially 
gallon size)? Drop off at Interfaith Outreach starting 
April 16. Pre-potted plants and quality garden items 
can be dropped off at the Interfaith Outreach parking 
lot May 17-18, 10 a.m.-4 p.m. Thank you! 

 

• SHOP – Attend the one-day sale Saturday, May 19,    
8 a.m. - 4 p.m. Located at the Interfaith Outreach 
parking lot, 1605 County Road 101 in Plymouth.    
Shop perennials, annuals, heirloom veggies,      
garden decor and more.  

 

• VOLUNTEER – Help us make this sale a success! 
Volunteers, from master gardeners to those who just 
like to play in the dirt, are needed. No experience 
necessary! Visit iocp.org/plantsale to sign up for a  
shift and learn more.  

 

Have questions? Please contact Jackie Archbold at 
jiversarch@comcast.net or 612-280-8873. 
 
 

Spring Cleaning? Donate Local to Resale Select 
 

It might be snowing outside, but spring is still a great time 
to go through closets – clear out the old to make room for 
the new! Resale Select gratefully accepts gently used 
items and will put them to great use. The resale store of 
Interfaith Outreach would like your donations of everything 
from clothing and accessories to books and household 
items; we are especially in need of women's clothing and 
purses/handbags. “Keep it local” and bring your items to 
our store at 1605 County Road 101 N in Plymouth during 
donation hours, Monday-Saturday, 10 a.m.-5 p.m. Learn 
more at iocp.org/resaleselect. Thank you!�
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Holy Name of Jesus 
parishioner, 17-year-old 
Maria Keller founded the 
nonprofit literacy 
organization, Read Indeed 
when she was in fourth grade 
at HNOJ school. We’d like to invite you to join us at  
the “Once Upon a Time” gala on May 19, for Read 
Indeed, to celebrate the collection and gifting of 2.4 
million books to kids in need and to raise funds for 
Read Indeed's mission.  
 

Tickets are available on an individual basis or for 
tables of ten. We also are still needing corporate 
sponsors! The event includes a gourmet dinner, drinks 
and a live band! All proceeds will be used to purchase 
new books for students in need in the Twin Cities. For 
tickets visit http://bit.ly/ReadIndeedInvite or visit 
www.readindeed.org for more information.�






